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Hello Chair Marcus,
I am just a farmer in Northern California so I don’t have much sway in the affairs of Government but I do have an
opinion.
The one size fits all part is flawed for exactly the same reason we here in California do not pay taxes at the same rate
as those who live in Nebraska or Wyoming or other states. We have different needs and resources.
We are very different up here from the farmers down south and accordingly have different problems and solutions.
I believe you should not vote to include us in this plan.
I thank you so much for reading this and considering my counsel.
Sincerely,
Martin D. Lakey
V.P. NECWA

(1/23/18) Board Meeting
A-2239(a)-(c)
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